LAST SUNDAY

Worship Service – 114 \$ 403.00 Total cash offering Total envelope/check offerings 2,436.00 2.839.00 **Unified Budget** Number of envelopes/checks 43 Total Unified Budget (\$5,113 needed) 2,839.00 660.00 CWS – Blanket Fund 20.00 Helping Hands Parking Lot Fund 70.00 50.00 Memorial Fund

PRAYER CHEST

(Located at the top of stairs in annex)
The Serenity Prayer
God grant me the serenity to accept the things
I cannot change;

Courage to change the things I can; and Wisdom to know the difference.

We invite you to leave your concerns and prayers at the foot of the cross by filling out a card at the table and placing it in the **Prayer Chest.**

Prayer Ministry Partners next Sunday: Karen Nagyvathy. We meet in the Prayer Room from 8:45 to 9:10 am. Anyone is welcome to participate in this important ministry. Shout for joy, you heavens! Mountain break into joyful shouts! For the Lord has comforted His people and will have compassion on His afflicted ones. Isaiah 49:13 HCSB

St Francis Sharing & Caring Food Pantry: We added hours to better serve our community. First Monday of the month: 9:00-6:00; First Wednesday of the month: 9:00-3:00. **Please note:** our food pantry items are apple sauce and pancake mix. Place donations in the box in the annex. Thank you!

2020 Prayer Retreat @ Camp Harmony: Sat. May 9th, 9am-3:30pm. "Restoring Shattered Faith". Pastor Dick LaFountain will share his life story. For more info and for registration sheets, see the bulletin boards.

Looking ahead....mark your calendars now! More details will come

August 13th – Men's corn roast at the Grove

September 10th – Elk viewing trip

September 12th – Community Day

September 13th – SS Picnic/Outdoor Worship

May God give dew from Heaven Genesis 27:28

DEW DROPS

March 8, 2020

To encourage companionship with Jesus Christ and participate in the life and work of the Church

MAPLE SPRING CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN

106 Spring Road, Hollsopple, PA 15935 Phone 479-7062 E-mail...maplespringcob@atlanticbb.net

E-mail...maplespringcob@atlanticbb.net Webpage address...www.maplespringcob.org

Mission Statement: The living water of Christ wells up within us and overflows! It is our mission to be obedient to Christ by living in unity with one another, by discipling one another through the Holy Spirit and by reaching out to our neighbors.

	Pastor – Chris Hei	nlein 814-414-7902
9:30 a.m.	Sunday School Supt	Pat Shaffer
10:35 a.m.	Worship Service	Pastor Chris Heinlein
	Worship Leader	Mike Seganos
	Pianist	Pat Shaffer
	Organist	Patty Shaffer
	Nursery	Marge Bitner & Karen Nagyvathy

Preschool and Junior Church are offered to children from 3 years old through 6th grade. The children are dismissed from the service and meet the leaders in the back of the sanctuary. After the service, the children are to be picked up by an adult in the Children's Library next to the office.

Pastor Chris will be in the office 9 a.m. -12 p.m. Tuesday – Thursday. *The Pastor will not be the office Friday.

Secretary Rachel will be in the office 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. Monday – Friday

2020 Prayer Partner church: Shade Creek/Ridge

Please remember to sign the attendance book! This helps us keep a good church record. *If you are visiting with us today*, there is a spot to indicate that and an area to share your contact information if you choose to do so.

TODAY

2-4pm.....Easter Cantata Practice (Community Choir) *It's not too late to join!*

The Cantata will be presented here April 5th at 7pm

WEDNESDAY

9am	Prayer
9am	Humble Hands (bring a lunch!)
6-6:45pm	Kid's Choir Practice
7pm	Choir Practice
7-9pm	Youth Meeting

Special Anniversaries:

9th Larry & Donna Graham 46years

In the hospital/ill:

Connie Zanoni Brandon Geisweidt Carol Heinlein

Mearl is home - please continue to pray for him and Carole

In Christian sympathy...

On February 25th, Leora Petet lost her sister, Norma Coughenour. Please keep Leora and her family in your prayers.

Thursday, Bill Miller's father passed away. Please keep the Miller family in your prayers.

Thank you: We would like to thank everyone for their cards, phone calls, and other expressions of sympathy and love in the recent passing of Tom's father. Your thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated. --The Tom Bridge Family

Today is the last day for the collection of the **M&M containers** for the CWS Blanket Fund. If you still have one to return after today please give it to Diane Bridge. Thank you!

New Boxed Cards are now available in the church office. Each is marked with cost and there is a container for your payment.

Lenten Services – 6:45pm. March 8 at Westmont, March 15 at Walnut Grove, March 22 at Way of Hope, March 29 at Camp Harmony. See the bulletin boards for more info! *Tickets for the fish fry* on the 29th are available through Diana Croyle, our rep. Or contact the church office.

One Great Hour: Please bring your offering envelope March 15th!

The 35th Annual Precious Life Banquet/Breakfast: Saturday, March 21 at 9am at the Downtown Holiday Inn in Johnstown - a \$10/person donation is requested. Tickets may be purchased by visiting preciouslifeinc.com or by calling 814-269-4391. A free-will offering will be taken.

Annual Pancake & Sausage Breakfast: March 28th 7-10 am. All you can eat. Donations accepted for the Disaster Fund

Bible2School: March 29th, Jocelyn Hrovath will be here to share information on this program with us.

The Hostetler Church of the Brethren is pleased to announce that **Rod Horner** will be presenting an afternoon of music and praise on Sunday, March 29th at 2:00 p.m.

I will sing to the Lord as long as I live: I will sing to My God while I have being. Psalm 104:33 Many of us feel encouraged when we are singing, listening to the radio or hear others singing. *If you enjoy singing*, this may be something you would like to consider. A group of people from the church have started to sing to those who need encouragement. We obtain permission from a family member and try to find out the best time of day to come. We have been requested to sing at various times of the day. We have no particular song list as some people have requested their favorites. We are trying to become more organized. If you would like to be a part of this ministry please contact Karen Nagyvathy or Connie Zanoni. Your name will be placed on a separate one call. When a request is given, the message will contain the person's name, where they are and the time to sing.

Directory: It may be hard to believe, but it has been a year since we did the photo directory! A new paper directory will be available in April, so please submit your updates to the church office by the end of March.

District Women's Ministry Spring Brunch: April 16th at the Mount Joy CoB. \$12 per person. Registration begins at 9:30am. Entertainment by Chords of Praise. Please turn in your paid reservation by April 2nd. A sign-up sheet is on the annex bulletin board.

Ladies Spring Encounter – April 18th, 10am-4pm Blair County Convention Center. Please see today's insert for more details!